
I strongly support designating the rescued shelter dog as Oregon's official state dog. It reflects Oregon's 
compassion for others (including animals), is a positive statement about "underdogs" (pun intended), 
and respects the "average Joe" (no fancy over-bred dogs needed here). It's an Oregon thing to do.  
 
Thanks, 
Karen Gilmore 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


